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Dear Parents,  

There will be two performances of Blossom and Willow Class' nativity this year on the 

following dates: 

• Monday 11th December at 2pm 

• Tuesday 12th December at 9am 

We give priority booking to parents of children in Blossom and Willow. However, in order to 

fully comply with fire safety requirements, we can only guarantee 2 tickets per pupil, per 

performance initially.   

Any remaining tickets will be offered other parents on a first come, first serve basis after 

Friday 1st December.  

We will be sending out an online form on Parentmail tomorrow afternoon at 2pm to 

Blossom and Willow parents. Please complete before Friday 1st December at midday so we 

can then offer any remaining tickets out.  

 


